
May 23, 2016 

Ms. Julie Orchard 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 

SBC Long Distance, LLC 
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance 

Re: Advice Letter No. UT-16-SLD-0002 
SBC Long Distance, LLC 
d/b/a SBC Long Distance 
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance 

Dear Ms. Orchard: 

Enclosed for filing is an copy of changes to Utah Price List No. 9 for SBC Long Distance, LLC, d/b/a SBC Long 
Distance, d/b/a AT&T Long Distance.    The tariff pages have an issue date of May 23, 2016 and an effective date of 
May 31, 2016.   

The purpose of this filing is to remove the following operator service call types/services as they have been sunset 
and are no longer available: (a) person-to-person; (b) collet; (c) third number billing; and (d) busy verify/interrupt. 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me, Donna Daniele via telephone at (209) 551-2571 or via email 
at dg1612@us.att.com.   

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely,  

Donna M. Daniele 
Area Mgr-Regulatory Relations 

Enclosures: 


